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Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 

 
Request 

 
Please find below our response to your correspondence dated 24 January, 

in which you made the following request under the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002: 

 
For research purpose, I wish to gain access to your predecessor 

Strathclyde Police Authority’s annual accounts for the following years: 
 

2007/08 
2008/09 

2009/10 

2010/11 
2011/12 

2012/13 
 

Response  
 

Your request for information has been considered and the Scottish Police 
Authority (SPA) is able to provide the following. 

 
Strathclyde Joint Police Board was rebranded Strathclyde Police Authority 

in 2009. Whilst Strathclyde Police Authority was used for external 
promotion, the legal name for it stayed as Strathclyde Joint Police Board 

and this is the name that appears on the Statement of Accounts. 
 

Therefore, Statement of Accounts for Strathclyde Joint Police Board from 

2007/08 to 2012/13 are attached along with this response. 



 

 

Right to Review 

 
If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your request has been dealt 

with you are entitled, in the first instance, to request a review of our 
actions and decisions 

 
Your request must specify the matter which gives rise to your 

dissatisfaction and it must be submitted within 40 working days of 
receiving this response - either by email to foi@spa.police.uk or by post 

to Corporate Management Team, Scottish Police Authority, 1 Pacific Quay, 
Glasgow, G51 1DZ. 

 
If you remain dissatisfied following the outcome of that review, you are 

thereafter entitled to apply to the Office of the Scottish Information 
Commissioner within six months for a decision. 

 

You can apply online, by email to enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info or by 
post to Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner, Kinburn Castle, 

Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS. 
 

Should you wish to appeal against the Scottish Information 
Commissioner's decision, there is an appeal to the Court of Session on a 

point of law only. 
 

As part of our commitment to demonstrate openness and transparency in 
respect of the information we hold, an anonymised version of this 

response will be posted to the Scottish Police Authority Freedom of 
Information Disclosure Log in seven days' time. 
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